Julie Enea

From: Julie Enea

Sent: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 2:35 PM

To: Steve Kennedy

Cc: Gayle Israel; Lynn Reichard; Maureen Parkes
Subject: RE: Internal Ops Meeting - Agenda Item Request

Hi Mr. Kennedy:

The County uses a formal process to determine allocations from the Fish and Wildlife Propagation Fund. Applications,
which were due on January 6, 2020, are reviewed by the Fish & Wildlife Committee, which makes recommendations to
the Board of Supervisors via the Internal Operations Committee (I0C). The Fish & Wildlife Committee is scheduled to
make its recommendations to the I0C on April 6. The IOC would likely make its recommendations to the Board of
Supervisors on April 21 or 28. While | cannot agendize your proposal, you may avail yourself of the opportunity to
provide public comment at any public meeting of the Board or its committees, or the Fish & Wildlife Committee.

Gutie Oitlaggio Enea
Senior Deputy County Administrator

Contra Costa County Administrator’s Office
(925) 335-1077

From: Steve Kennedy <canonbal@earthlink.net>

Sent: Monday, March 2, 2020 4:34 PM

To: Julie Enea <Julie.Enea@cao.cccounty.us>

Cc: Mark Goodwin <Mark.Goodwin@bos.cccounty.us>; Supervisor_Burgis <Supervisor_Burgis@bos.cccounty.us>; Gayle
Israel <Gayle.Israel@bos.cccounty.us>

Subject: Internal Ops Meeting - Agenda Item Request

Dear Julie,

In light of this game changing news from
Mr. Terry Koehne at the Contra Costa
County Office of Education, (see email below) please
place an item on the agenda of the |0 Committee,
to discuss and consider, prior to the
review of funding recommendations
from the County Fish & Wildlife Committee.

Please "agendize" this in time for the March 9th
meeting of the Internal Operations Committee and
send me a soft copy of the agenda.

| have Cc'd Supervisors Burgis
and Andersen so they should also get a
copy of the email below from Terry Koehne.

My original proposal to the FWC is attached.



I look forward to attending and answering questions from
Supervisors Burgis and Andersen, at the March 9th, 10 Meeting.

Sincerely,

Steve Kennedy
Executive Producer
The Cannonball Express

(650) 274-2709

————— Forwarded Message-----

From: Terry Koehne

Sent: Feb 26, 2020 8:14 AM

To: Steve Kennedy

Subject: Re: Steve’s Video Proposal in Alignment with Federal’s goals?

Thank you for the information Steve. This is certainly an ambitious endeavor! You are obviously very passionate
about your work, and once you complete your middle school video, | would be happy to review it. Good luck!

Terry Koehne

Terry Koehne, Chief Communications Officer
Contra Costa County Office of Education

77 Santa Barbara Road, Pleasant Hill CA 94523
(925) 942-3420

tkoehne@cccoe.k12.ca.us
www.cocoschools.org

From: Steve Kennedy <canonbal@earthlink.net>

Reply-To: Steve Kennedy <canonbal@earthlink.net>

Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 at 8:49 AM

To: Terry Koehne <TKoehne@cccoe.k12.ca.us>

Subject: Steve’s Video Proposal in Alignment with Federal’s goals?

Terry,

Here's the last of the briefing materials that will bring you up to speed re:
my search for video production funding from Contra Costa County.

Your support will be greatly appreciated.
Sincerely,

Steve Kennedy
Executive Producer
The Cannonball Express

(650) 274-2709

----- Forwarded Message-----

From: Steve Kennedy

Sent: Jan 28, 2020 3:06 PM

To: Districts

Subject: Re: Re: Steve’s Video Proposal in Alignment with Federal’s goals?



Lynn,

its on my calendar.
See you and Supervisor Glover on the 10th.

Steve

From: Districtd

Sent: Jan 28, 2020 2:17 PM

To: Steve Kennedy

Subject: Re: Steve’s Video Proposal in Alignment with Federal’s goals?

CONFIRMED February 10t at 9:00am in our Pittsburg office, located at 190 E. 4% Street.

Thanks,
Lynn

From: Steve Kennedy <canonbal@earthlink.net>

Reply-To: Steve Kennedy <canonbal@earthlink.net>

Date: Tuesday, January 28, 2020 at 1:36 PM

To: District5 <District5@bos.cccounty.us>

Subject: Re: Steve’s Video Proposal in Alignment with Federal’s goals?

Dear Lynn,

I'd like to meet with Supervisor Glover on
Monday February 10th at 9 AM or 2 PM or
Monday February 3rd in the same time slots.

| look forward to your reply.
Please let me know if | can forward any
additional information.

Sincerely,

Steve Kennedy
Executive Producer
The Cannonball Express

(650) 274-2709

From: District5

Sent: Jan 28, 2020 10:08 AM

To: Steve Kennedy

Subject: Re: Proposal in Alignment with your goals?

Good Morning Mr. Kennedy:

If you could send me some dates and times that you would be available to meet
with Supervisor Glover in our Pittsburg office, located at 190 E. 4™ Street, after
the first week of February?

Thanks,
Lynn



From: Steve Kennedy <canonbal@earthlink.net>
Reply-To: Steve Kennedy <canonbal@earthlink.net>
Date: Saturday, January 18, 2020 at 12:29 PM

To: District5 <District5 @bos.cccounty.us>

Subject: Proposal in Alignment with your goals?

Dear Federal,

| read about your goals for the County

(Youth job training, urban boundaries, energy independence etc)
and wondered if the proposal that I've submitted

to the Co Co County FWC is in alignment with those goals.

The proposal underwent an initial review at the meeting on
Wednesday, January 15th and will be voted on at the meeting
on February 20th at 3pm. At that point, it may be referred

to the Board of Supervisors for consideration.

I've proposed a project which will encourage kids
to get into the training and education pipeline
for the jobs of tomorrow which will help us....

a) build a more robust electrical grid to
achieve energy security and

b) prepare for, prevent and mitigate these deadly,
neighborhood destroying, suburban forest fires.

Again, I'm just asking if this project is in alignment
with your goals for the County.

| have asked the Fish & Wildlife Committee for $2,000
in video production funding to create a video about the
scientific principles of conservation from the

game wardens’ fine money fund, per Section 13103(a)
of the California State Fish & Game Code.

Our video script (the Contra Costa County - Middle School version)
is on the web at

www.canonbal.org

Please see the “Letters of Interest” from the school teacher
Allan Fisch and from the “Grid Builders” representing
the electricians’ Union, IBEW, Locals 234 and 617,
on the “Endorsements” page at
www.canonbal.org
In the next month, | will be seeking additional support
from IBEW Union Presidents, environmental leaders, educators
and other stakeholders.

Again, I'm just curious if this proposal is in alignment
with your goals for the County. | look forward to your
reply.

Sincerely,

Steve Kennedy



“The Cannonball Express”

(650) 274-2709

PS. Our proposal is available upon request.
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